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OUA MEMO 00-0820-0054 
MEMORANDUM 
06 August 2020 

For: Regional Directors 
Schools Division Superintendents 
School Heads 

Subject: REQUEST TO SUBMIT VIDEO AND AUDIO MATERIALS 
FOR POSSIBLE TELEVISION AND RADIO BROADCAST 

In its preparations for School Year 2020-2021, the Department of Education 
is engaging television and radio partners to broadcast learning materials for TV- 
and radio-based instructions. With this, the Office of the Undersecretary for 
Administration (OUA) is facilitating this effort ahead of the opening of classes on 
24 August 2020. 

In line with this, OUA is requesting all Regional Offices, Division Offices, and 
Schools to respectively submit their learning video and audio materials available to 
the Central Office (CO) for possible Television and Radio airing/broadcast. 

Submitted materials will be screened and selected to be aired in different TV 
and radio partners of DepEd nationwide. Rest assured that the video and audio 
materials that your office will forward to the CO will be protected and your offices 
would be properly credited for the materials. 

Full compliance is requested as the Department aims to further strengthen 
its readiness for the ‘new normal’. 

For immediate and appropriate action. 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
       Undersecretary 
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